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We care and we believe that all students can learn and be successful

		
Contact
12333 Atwater Ave. NE  
Alliance, Ohio 44601 
330.823.7570

Principal: David Rogers 
Secretaries: Pam Kraft, Colleen 
Mathes and Ashley Tanner

Schedule Of Events
October 2 -	 Bookmobile

October 3 -	 Bookmobile (P.M. Only) 

October 3 -	 Mum Fundraiser Pickup at 
Marlington Horticulture, 
11 a.m.-4 p.m.

October 4 -	 All Elementary Assembly @MHS

October 4 -	 Cancer Awareness Spirit Day – 
Wear Pink

October 7-11 - Book Fair

October 10 -	 Grandparents Day, Grades K-2

October 11 -	 Grandparents Day, Grades 3-5

October 11 -	 Spirit Day – Orange and Black Day

October 14 -	No School, Columbus Day

October 16 -	Bookmobile 

October 16 -	Dine to Donate @ Jalisco’s, 
11 a.m.-10 p.m.

October 17 -	Bookmobile (P.M. Only)

October 18 -	Spirit Day – Orange and Black Day 

October 18 -	Fall Picture Retakes

October 21 -	Vision Screening,  
Grades K, 1, 3 & 5 

October 24 -	Vision Screening, Grades 2 & 4 

October 25 -	Halloween Parties 

October 25 -	Spirit Day – Bring Halloween 
Costumes

October 30 -	Bookmobile 

October 31 -	Bookmobile (P.M. Only)

Find us on Facebook @ Lexington Elementarywww.marlingtonlocal.org

continued on page 2

Kaden Weston 

Kaden Weston is our 5th-grade Kiwanis Student of the Month. 
He is kind, polite and respectful. Kaden always comes to class 
prepared and treats his classmates with appreciation.

Students of the Month
Kiwanis Student of the Month

Fifth Grade
Mrs. Beadles chose Addison McKay. Addison follows 
our DUKE Pride Expectations by treating others fairly and 
practicing respect when talking with peers and teachers. She 
raises her hand in class and does not interrupt others.  We 
are proud to have her as our October Student of the 
Month!

Mrs. Kellams chose Claire Rice. Claire was chosen because 
she demonstrates that she is a leader in our school. She is 
motivated to learn and is willing to lend a helping hand. She has 
offered to assist the teacher with extra tasks in the classroom 
and has been a friendly face on the playground when others need 
encouragement. Claire, I’m happy to have you in my homeroom! 
Thank you for being a DUKE role model at Lexington!

Mrs. Porter chose Triston Morris. Triston always has a big smile 
on his face in class, even though he tends to be shy. He has been 
following the school rules and is very helpful to others. He listens 
to what is asked of him and tries to ask questions when he is 
unsure of himself. Triston has also been a wonderful role model for 
our kindergarteners during bus line.  Keep up the good work!

Ms. Rubel chose Ximena Rodriguez Montes. Ximena was 
chosen because she represents what it takes to be a Student of 
the Month. She shows outstanding character in several ways. She 
is responsible, reliable and honest. Every day, she works hard in 
the classroom and takes great pride in her work. Ximena is a joy 
to have in class; her smile brightens up the classroom each 
and every day!

New Lexington Staff Members
We welcome Ms. Ellison, FSS; Miss Carson, Title Teacher; 
and Miss Shaffer, Title Teacher. Welcome to our 
Lexington team!

Giant Eagle Apples for the 
Students
Enroll your Giant 
Eagle Advantage 
Card and earn points 
for FREE educational awards with every shopping trip. Go 
to www.gianteagle.com/schools/apples-for-students, or 
call 1-800-474-4777. Our school ID# is 2473. Thanks 
for enrolling in the Giant Eagle Apples for Students 
Program!

Grandparents/Someone Special 
Days
You are cordially invited to attend our annual visitation on 
October 10 (K/1/2) and October 11 (3/4/5) from 9-10:50 
a.m. Due to limited space in the classrooms we 
ask that only a student’s grandparent(s) attend this 
event. If a student does not have a grandparent, 
they may have a special guest attend. Please do not 
plan on staying for lunch after this event, as we cannot 
accommodate everyone. If you would like to have lunch 
with your child, please make arrangements for another 
day. If you have more than one child to visit, you can move 
from classroom to classroom. This is a very special event 
and we thank you in advance for attending and supporting 
“our” children. We would like to also extend a special 
thank you to Sara Linder and her crew of wonderful 
volunteers for all of the hard work that goes into 
planning these great days! 

Security Procedures
We have two sets of locked security doors here at 
Lexington. These doors keep our building secure, but 
will allow visitors to come to the office without entering 
the student area. The building will be locked at all times. 
You will need to press the button on the wall inside the 
main doors and say your name in order to be admitted 
in to the lobby area. The office is locked due to privacy 
and confidentiality issues. Please come to the designated 

window to talk to the secretaries. Visitors will only be able 
to enter and exit the building through the front doors. 
Please do not call the school office and request to change 
your child’s dismissal routine, as we cannot accept phone 
calls to make any changes needed. This is enforced to 
maintain your child’s safety. In order to be permitted into 
the student areas, you must provide your photo ID to be 
scanned into our Raptor system. Please be sure to have 
your ID ready every time you visit the building. 

Check Writing
When you are sending in checks for payments here at 
Lexington, please be sure to use only blue or black ink. 
The bank sends back any checks that are written in any 
other color ink. 

Thank you for understanding!

Food Service
Marlington Local Food Service is offering school lunches 
($2.50 elementary/$2.75 middle and high school) and free 
breakfast for all elementary buildings. Reduced prices are 
$.40 for lunch. Free and reduced lunch applications and 
Food Service letters to households are available in each 
school’s office or by calling Rojean Cole, Food Service 
Director, at 330-821-4017. For immediate response, 
an online free and reduced lunch application is also 
available on Marlington’s Food Service website at 
Dukefans.org.

Walk Time
With the new year starting, we are asking everyone to 
remind their children about good behavior. This means 
they should follow our Duke Pride Expectations throughout 
the school day, including on the bus, in the cafeteria, at 
Latchkey and during specials. The staff will be monitoring 
behavior and those who do not follow the Duke Pride 
Expectations may have some time walking during recess.

Book Fair 
Our Book Fair will be held from Oct. 7-11. It will also be 
open for Grandparents/Someone Special Days. Watch for 
a flyer to come home soon.
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Students of the Month continued

Dynamite Dukes
The following students in Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd grades were chosen as 
their classroom’s Dynamite Dukes. They were chosen because they follow all 
of the DUKE Pride Expectations and are great role models for other students. 
Congratulations to the following:

Kindergarten
Mrs. DelCalzo - Sophia Lee

Mrs. Gullace - Caroline Marzley

Mrs. Hunter - Tristen Mitchell

First Grade
Mrs. Cabassa - Tanner Oyster

Mrs. DiRuzza - Braeden Morris

Mrs. Hall - Sara Dickson

Mr. Woods - Alexis Fernandez

Second Grade
Mr. Gerber - John Arquilla

Mrs. Hermann - Cy Stevenson

Miss Karasarides -  
Cameron Lambright

Fourth Grade

Third Grade

Mrs. Shoemaker chose Dominic Spanbauer. 
Dominic has been kind, considerate and friendly 
to all of his classmates. Dominic has been seen 
following DUKE Pride Expectations and sets a great 
example for others. We are proud of Dominic 
and hope he has a terrific fourth-grade year!

Ms. Schick chose Yamilet Florez. Yamilet was 
chosen because she is a great listener, role model 
to others and friend to all. She participates in class, 
is always on task and ready to learn. Way to go 
Yamilet! We are proud of you!

Mrs. Wade chose Kyron Jackson. Kyron is a 
very sweet young man with great manners. He 
pays attention in class and puts forth effort in our 
classroom. He is a great friend to others and is 
respectful to his peers.

Mrs. Myers chose Isabella Ritchie. Isabella has 
shown herself to be a great friend to her peers. She is 
a kind, respectful young lady who follows our DUKE 
Pride Expectations and sets a good example for her 
classmates. Keep up the great work, Bella!

Mrs. Lauter chose Cheyenne Leech. Cheyenne 
always has a smile on her face and is willing to help 
anyone out. She is respectful and kind. Keep up 
the good work, Cheyenne!

Mrs. Craig chose Lexi Ginther. Lexi always does her 
best to follow all DUKE Pride Expectations and is kind to 
her peers. Lexi quietly leads by example every day. She 
is a wonderful role model for her friends and classmates, 
and I am very proud of her! Congratulations, Lexi!

Halloween Parties
Our Halloween Parties are scheduled for Friday, October 25 from 1:30-2:30 p.m., with the Halloween 
Parade at 1:15 p.m. Each child will parade through the hallways wearing their costume for everyone to 
see. They will also receive a small treat bag at the end of the parade. Please send only child-friendly, 
appropriate costumes for your child. Costumes should not be worn to school. Thank you for respecting 

these guidelines. All in-room volunteers must be on the party volunteer list. To be 
placed on this list, please fill out the Halloween Parade/Party form that was sent home and return 
to your child’s teacher. The office will not allow admittance to anyone who is not on the list.

Flag Raisers
First Nine Weeks: 

We love our flag flying over Lexington Elementary School every day. Entrusted to raise and 
lower our stars and stripes are: Connor Wines, Garrett Thomas, Andrew Lozier and Carter 
Howard. Thank you for your service!

Recyclers
First Nine Weeks: 

Lexington Recycles! We have a lot of recycling and the following 5th-grade students have the job of emptying all the 
recycling bins every week: Jordan Vance, Samantha Povroznik, Aydrian Freeman, Aubrianna Bowling, Ryleigh Buehler, 
Sandro Hernandez, Turner Hoffman and Hayden Pierce. Thank you to everyone for helping out!

PTO Officers
Carrie Lane 
and Alex Thompson, 
Co-Presidents

Sara Linder, 
Vice President

Pam Morosky, 
Secretary

Sylvia McElroy, 
Treasurer

Kristina Byler, 
Building Representative


